## THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!



In 2013 and early 2014 with your support, the Tim Hickman Memorial Fund has been able to assist individuals with specialized equipment, in order that they can better participate in a sport of their ability.

CARD - The Community Association for Riding for the Disabled is dedicated to improving the lives of children and adults with disabilities through quality therapeutic riding programs. (Toronto)

We were able to provide 40 new helmets for this specialized program.

Samuel was so proud to show Hailey and Jocelyn how he can play. See the smile! He was accepted to the Ontario team and travels to many games. He is very thankful for the support his family provides for him to participate. When we went to see him play last Saturday, he shared with many that he has his new green chair because of the support he received from you. (Ottawa area)





Mustafa is an 11 year old boy who will now be able to socialize with others and participate while getting some physical activity on his new and adapted Ridon Tricycle. He and his family are very grateful. (London – through Thames Valley Children's Centre)

(not a photo of Mustafa)

The members of the Tim Hickman Memorial Fund hope you had a good day, thank you for the support you offer to others and hope to see you next year.